

SANTA BARBARA • SANTA

UCI Visitor Center

A138 Student Center Irvine, CA 92697-5230 (949) 824-4636 (949) 824-5811 Fax visituci@uci.edu

March 10, 2008

Dear Roy Chan,

We would like to thank you for your interest in being a Campus Representative. You were among a very qualified pool of applicants and for that, we commend you. It was a very difficult decision. Unfortunately, we only have a limited number of positions and were unable to select you this year. However, we do encourage you to apply again next year if you are able to do so. If you are interested in applying for alternate positions in Housing Outreach Services, applications for the Student Housing Advisor position and the Stay Over Program Coordinator and Assistant Coordinator positions will be available March 31- April 11. Again, we appreciate the time and effort you put into the application process. Thank you again and we wish you luck with the remainder of the year.

Sincerely,

Bryan Jue

Assistant Director, Visitor Services

Marie Paulo

Program Coordinator, Visitor Center

Caitlin Fanning

Campus Representative Student Coordinator

Madeline Mullens

Campus Representative Student Coordinator

Ahana Sandhu

Campus Representative Student Coordinator